
 

5 February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are writing to promote an Art log competition for this year’s Science summer school event and 
more information is to be found in the flyer attached.  This competition is open to students from 
Years 7 to 10.  Bishop Rawstorne and other local schools are working with West Lancashire College 
to run a Science summer school where Prof. Brian Cox will be our guest.  We are running a logo 
competition for this event in 10 local schools including Bishop Rawstorne.  Students are asked to 
design a logo and name for the event.  For example, “North Star” was the name for Rotherham’s 
event two years ago.  All entries need to be submitted to my email address by Monday, 22 February 
2021.  Please send a photo of the design if hand drawn. 
 
Design a LOGO and Event Name 
Brief: Design a logo and Event Name on A4 paper for the West Lancashire Science Summer School 
2021 that represents and showcases why we want to be “The best place to study science in the 
World”.  
 
The winner will have their logo produced and used for the event and receive a £50 Amazon Voucher!  
 
Timescales  
• Inter-schools competition deadline-Monday 22 February 2021  
• Schools judging and select 3 winners-Tuesday 23 February 2021  
• Winners are presented to Science Summer School Steering Group - Wednesday 24 February 2021 

and Judging to take place.  
 
Many thanks 

 
Mrs L Petts 
Curriculum Leader of Science 
 


